
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  January 3, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS ENJOY “JAR IT UP”: Just before Christmas Break, the University of Idaho 
Extension Office visited Melanie Harper’s Kindergarten class and did a “Jar It Up” activity with our 
students! Each student put together a chocolate chip oatmeal cookie kit in a jar to give to their parents 
for Christmas. Our students loved this activity! We appreciate the U of I Extension Office and Mrs. 
Harper for making it possible!  

 
READ A BOOK WITH THE PRINCIPAL: This year, students in Mrs. Jenkins 1st Grade class can earn points 
and pick prizes for positive behavior and performance. Much to Mr. C’s delight, a popular choice has 
been to read a book to the principal. Students pick out a book, visit Mr. C. in his office, read him the 
book, and then have a chance to tell him about their favorite part of the book and why they chose it. We 
love to promote a love for reading! Mr. C. looks forward to more opportunities like this in the future!  

 
 

 



UPCOMING EVENTS: 
January 17  NO SCHOOL – Martin Luther King Day 
January 21  Teacher In-Service 
February 11  Teacher In-Service 
February 21  NO SCHOOL – PRESIDENTS DAY 
March 4  Student Support & Enrichment/Teacher In-Service 
 


